
From: Mark Lethbridge  
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 10:01 AM 
To: ORVTaskForce <orvtaskforce@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: Open the Roads 

 

I support the opening of roads so that ATV and 2x2;s are able to access the trails from our homes 

and be able to pass through Lindsay and other towns to access gas and restaurants. 

Regards 

Mark & Margaret Lethbridge 
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